Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora,

We are perfectly delighted to receive a copy of your book "Man at the Crossroads" and look forward with enthusiasm to absorbing its contents. Thank you so much for thinking to send it to us.

The Bryn Mawr celebration was such a pleasure for us that we are truly sorry to have it over. There was a good write-up of it in the morning paper which we overlooked while you were still here but which I shall send on shortly to Miss Biba along with other clippings.

We are grateful to you for the generous comment you so kindly inscribed on the fly leaf of your book, and hope that we may have the pleasure of another visit from you sometime.

Cordially yours,

[Signatura]